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ROSSTULLA SCHOOL
2/6 JORDANSTOWN ROAD NEWTOWNABBEY CO ANTRIM BT37 0QF - TEL: 028 9086 2743 OR 028 9086 8736 FAX: 028 9086 0238
Principal: L. Matchett (Miss) B.Ed (Hons), M.Ed. PQH


13.1.2021
Dear Parents/Carers, 
As we have almost 50% of our pupils choosing to learn at home over the next few weeks we are trying to find a way of offering a blended learning approach in Rosstulla so we can cater as best we can for all of our school community. 
We will therefore only be open for face to face learning for any pupils who want it on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday of next week. This means staff have some time to offer support to those learning from home. 
Those with additional vulnerabilities will receive a telephone invite from school for a placement on Monday and Friday. You will get this by the end of today. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]If any key worker families have no other alternatives for childcare on the Monday and Friday, please contact the school office today and ask to speak to the Principal. 

Weekly food boxes can be arranged for pupils entitled to free school meals. Please contact the office by Wednesday of each week if you want a food box prepared for you. It will be ready for you to collect on Friday afternoon for the following week.
Please continue to inform us by Wednesday of the following week if you intend your child to be in school so we can prepare home learning programs and lessons. Also continue to let transport know. 
At the moment we expect this to be the plan until mid-term break however as DE continue to send updated guidance this is subject to change. 
If you have any issues, concerns or worries please don’t hesitate to contact your class teacher in the first instance. 
STAY SAFE and WELL
Yours sincerely, 
Miss Laura Matchett
Principal
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